
Press Release: Chris St. John Announces New Album 
FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	

Chris	St.	John	Announces	New	Album	Release	on	June	6,	2025	

Grammy-Nominated	Artist	Delivers	a	Heartfelt	Americana	Collection	Produced	by	Michael	
Spriggs	

HALO	Records	is	proud	to	announce	the	upcoming	release	of	Chris	St.	John's	latest	album,	
set	to	debut	on	all	major	music	platforms	on	Friday,	June	6,	2025.	This	new	collection	of	
songs	continues	St.	John's	tradition	of	blending	introspective	lyrics	with	rich	musical	
arrangements,	offering	listeners	a	journey	through	themes	of	love,	loss,	and	redemption.	

Produced	by	Nashville's	esteemed	Michael	Spriggs,	who	also	contributes	acoustic	guitar	
work,	the	album	features	contributions	from	a	roster	of	accomplished	musicians:	
	
-	Chris	St.	John:	Songwriter	and	vocalist	
-	Molly	Cherryholmes:	Strings	and	backing	vocals	
-	Pat	Bergeson:	Electric	guitar	and	harmonica	
-	Dane	Bryant:	Keyboards	and	piano	
-	Alison	Prestwood:	Bass	guitar	
-	Steve	Brewster:	Drums	and	percussion	
-	Steve	Hinson:	Pedal	steel	guitar	

The	album's	tracks,	including	'A	Flower	Blooms,'	'The	End	of	the	Road,'	and	'I'm	Never	
Where	I	Am,'	showcase	St.	John's	ability	to	craft	songs	that	resonate	with	emotional	honesty	
and	musical	sophistication.	

For	interviews,	press	materials,	or	promotional	inquiries,	please	contact:	
	
Bill	Wence	Promotions	
Website:	www.billwencepromos.com	

Join	Chris	St.	John	on	June	6	as	he	unveils	his	latest	musical	endeavor,	promising	an	album	
that	speaks	to	the	heart	and	soul	of	Americana	music.	


